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13th June 2019 

Dear Parents, Carers, 

I am pleased to say we have decided to have Sport’s Day at Glazebury CE Primary school come 

rain or shine. This will mean a plan for fine weather and a plan for rain as detailed below: 

Plan A: Fine weather 

All classes will be taking part from 1pm on the school playing fields. Classes will be using a 

carousel system, so on the whistle will move from one activity to another. Parents are free to walk 

around with the classes and support their children. We decided on this system in an endeavour to 

include all children and ensure that there is not as much waiting around than found in a 

traditional race and watch Sports Day however as always we will evaluate this moving forward. I 

do realise some parents may have children in different classes but are free to move around the 

activities as needed.  

Plan B: Rain – A FINAL decision will be made Monday and in newsletter and emailed/texted. 

EYFS and class 1 will be having races and activities in the hall from 9am, Parents will be provided 

with benches and seating around the hall so this may be watched.  

Class 3 and 4 will have their races at 1pm in the hall, as above. 

ALL children will get a drink and are encouraged to bring their water bottles.  

I hope this meets with your approval and look forward to the sporting activities to come. 

Kind Regards 

 

Mrs Karen Mowbray 

Head Teacher 
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